
DATE: May 14, 1999 
T O  

RE: 

Dr. Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director 

Deferral of Item 22 - Docket Number 990342-TP 
FROM: Rick Moses, Division of Telecommunications,, -2- 

Several companies have expressed concerns regarding this docket requiring monthly 
reports to both the 91 1 coordinators and this Commission. The companies have agreed to meet 
this coming Monday, May 17th to discuss their alternative ideas. Staff does not have an 
objection to deferring this item until the next agenda. 

C: Walter D'Haeseleer 
Richard Tudor 
Kelly Biegalski 
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May 14,1999 

Dr. Mary Bane 
Deputy Executive Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallah~m Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket 990342-TP, Item 22 on May 18,1999 Agenda 

Dear Dr. Bane: 

AT&T respectttlly requests a deferral of item 22, docket 990342-TP, &om the May 18 
Agenda. This defaral Will give AT&T the opportunity to meet with staff to discuss OUT 
wncems and explore possible altanativea for addmsSing the issues included in this 
docket. 

Consideration of a deferrat has been verbally requested h m  Chairman Gaia’s  office 
and Mr. Rick Moses. 

Please let me h o w  if you need additional information, and we appreciate your 
consideration of lh ia defend. 

Sincerely, 

&A- 
Rhonda P. Maritt 
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